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Our virtues are: Love, Moderation, Courage, Justice, Hope, Faith, Wisdom. 
 

Newsletter week ending 14th September 2018 
 
 
Mrs Truslove writes: 
Thank you to all the children that have brought in a photo of them reading (especially those in 
unusual places!) – it isn’t too late to be part of the reading display so please bring a photo in, or email 
one to school and we will put them up. 
 
This week our Year 6 children completed their Bikeability course. I am delighted to report that they 
all passed with flying colours and that the instructor found me to tell me that their behaviour was 
outstanding. Having also worked for NMPAT for some years and working with children from many 
different schoools - he was also  impressed by how kind, polite and thoughtful they were to each 
other. 
 
Reminder: Children should not be riding bikes or scooters anywhere on the school site. They may 
push them through the playground but riding them is a risk to others and there have already been 
some near misses. 
 
All children should have a drink of water in school with them every day. Please encourage them to do 
this and we will encourage them to drink. Please note that this should be water only. 
 
Next Wednesday and Thursday we will be joined by an artist who will work with everyone on an 
aboriginal workshop. This will involve storytelling, drama and art. The artist has said that plastic 
aprons are not condusive to the work that children will be doing so could children wear old clothes as 
they may get paint on them. This workshop will be paid for by the Friends so big thanks to them for 
that. 
 
 
Mrs Barnes 
In maths next week Year 1 will be learning mental addition and subtraction, problem solving, 
reasoning and algebra. In English we will be looking at poetry using our senses.  
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Homework is in the blue books. Well done on a first week of spellings and times tables. It’s clear to 
see the children have been practising.  
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If anybody happens to have any Stone age, Bronze air or Celtic resources they would like to lend us . 
They would be gratefully received. Or ( a long shot here) any pieces of flint that we could examine 
that would be great. 
 
 
 
Mrs Pickles and Mr Wilkinson 
Next week in maths we will continue our work on place value and Roman Numerals. 

Homework this week: 
Yr6: Maths:  2 pages in the CGP books on place value and rounding (p.6&7). 
        English: 2 pages in the Grammar book on verbs and adverbs (p.6&7). 
Yr5: Maths:  2 activities on Mathletics on Place Value 
        English: 2 pages in the Grammar book on verbs and adverbs (p.5&9). 
Yr4: Maths:  2 activities on Mathletics on Place Value 
        English: 2 pages in the Grammar book on verbs and adverbs (p.6&7). 
 
 
Charlotte Miller - Charity Fundraiser for Breast Cancer Care UK 
I just wanted to say a huge thank you to everyone who followed my little head shaving  journey and 
donated on my Just Giving page. I cannot believe that I am writing that the total is £4450!!  
Phew - that is incredible to be able to say!! Thank you so much for all the generous donations, it has 
been amazing.…. although a little chilly now! 
 

    
 
Family Service 16th September 
Monthly family service 
If you enjoyed the Teddy Bear Parachuting Day at St Mary’s Church, East Haddon this 
summer, why not come along to the Family Service this Sunday, 16th September, at 10am? 

 

We love it when the children participate in the service and are always looking for young 
volunteers to get involved. From handing out the hymn books to taking the collection or 
reading a prayer, there is always an opportunity to take part. 
 

Plenty of tasty cakes and biscuits to sample after the informal child-friendly service.  
We hope to see you there, 
Rachael Lambert and Virginia Henley (Foundation Governors) 
 
Things for recycling: 
Used postage stamps – bring to office, they go to support Diabetes UK. 
Batteries – box in reception 
Ink cartridges – give into reception - proceeds to Cynthia Spencer 
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Academic year 2017 - 2018    
 
TERM 6   Re-open  Monday  4th June 
   Close   Friday   20

th
 July 

 
 
 

Academic year 2018-19 
 
TERM 1   Training Day  Tuesday     4th September 

Re-open  Wednesday    5th September 
   Close   Friday    19th October 
 
TERM 2   Training Day  Monday   29th October   

Re-open                            Tuesday                             30th October 
    Close   Wednesday   19th December 
 
TERM 3   Training Day  Thursday    3rd January 
   Training Day  Friday     4th January 

Re-open                            Monday                               7th  January 
   Close   Friday                 15th February 
    
TERM 4   Re-open   Monday  25th February 
   Close   Friday     5th April 
    
TERM 5   Training Day  Tuesday  23rd April 

Re-open                            Wednesday                       24th April 
   May Day  Monday    6th May 

  Close   Friday                 24th May 
   

TERM 6   Re-open  Monday   3rd June 
   Close   Wednesday             24th July 
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